Greater Florida Consortium
of School Boards

Dr. Lawrence Feldman, President

¢/o School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida
1450 N. E. Second Avenue, Suite 700

Miami, FL 33132

(305) 995-1334

MEMORANDUM
TO: Mr. Robert Runcie, Superintendent
Broward County School District
FROM: Dr. Lawrence Feldman, President
Greater Florida Consortium of School Boards
SUBJECT: 2012-13 DUES INVOICE

Below you will find the invoice for dues in the Greater Florida Consortium of School Boards for this next
year, 2012-13. The dues will continue at $3,000 annually. There is no increase. We would apprec1ate it if
you would have this invoice processed as soon as possible.

DISTRICT DUES FOR 2012-13

AMOUNT DUE: $3,000.00

PLEASE MAKE CHECK PAYABLE TO:

GREATER FLORIDA CONSORTIUM OF SCHOOL BOARDS
c/o Miami-Dade County School District

AND MAIL TO:

Connie Pou, Comptroller
Miami-Dade County School District
1450 N. E. Second Avenue, Suite 664
Miami, FL 33132

cc: Georgia Slack
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